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We would like to inform you that SPORIFY 2023.1.3 was not released as
planned this past weekend.

This delay in deployment of the release is due to an unforeseen infrastructure
Issue with our internal development environment which has resulted in our
Quality Control team not being able to perform the final Quality pass on the

release prior to deployment.

We continue to work with our infrastructure colleagues to resolve this matter,

and we will communicate a new release date to you as soon as possible.

Thank you for your patience, and apologies for any inconvenience this may

cause.

Kind regards,

SPRIFY
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